
 

OHK Bar and Restaurant Web Accessibility 
 
OHK Bar & Restaurant is committed to facilitating the accessibility and usability of its Website, 
www.ohkbarandrestaurant.com, for all people with disabilities. OHK Bar & Restaurant has 
implemented and will continue to implement the relevant portions of the World Wide Web 
Consortium’s Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.0 Level AA (WCAG 2.0 AA) as its web 
accessibility standard, which will also bring OHK Bar & Restaurant into conformance with the 
Section 508 Web Accessibility Standards developed by the United States Access Board (Section 
508).   
 
Please be aware that our efforts are ongoing. If at any time you have specific questions or 
concerns about the accessibility of any web page on www.ohkbarandrestaurant.com, please 
contact us at nmelius@oheka.com. If you do encounter an accessibility issue, please be sure to 
specify the web page in your email, and we will make all reasonable efforts to make that page 
accessible for you. 
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